EVR

A Global Medical Response Solution

January 15, 2020

Honorable Warren Slocum

President of the Board

San Mateo County Board of Supervisors
Hall of Justice

400 County Center

Redwood City, CA 94063

Subject: Request for appointment to the San Mateo County Emergency Medical Care Committee
(EMCC)

Dear President Slocum,

American Medical Response (AMR) respectfully requests the appointment of Mr. Rodney (Rod)
Brouhard to the San Mateo County Emergency Medical Care Committee (EMCC) as the Executive
Leader of the County-wide Exclusive Emergency Ambulance Contractor representative.

Rod is the Regional Director for AMR, responsible for the counties of San Mateo and San Francisco.
Rod is a resident of the San Mateo County and understands the unique EMS relationships that
make San Mateo County a world class EMS system.

Rod has been with AMR and its predecessors since 1990. He treated patients as a field paramedic
for 20 years while directing one of the oldest Community College EMS Programs in the state, and
he’s been in AMR leadership since 2011. Rod writes about first aid, EMS, and disaster
preparedness. He coauthored a multi-center study in healthcare education for AHA and he is the
author of two books on emergency preparedness.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. If you have any questions, | can be reached at
brad.white@gmr.net or by cell at 650-703-1872.
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cc: Travis Kusman, MPH, Paramedic, Director, San Mateo County EMS Agency
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